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This session will examine Texas responses to the 1996 Hopwood court decisions 
eliminating race-based admission policies in Texas schools. We will discuss medical 
schools recruitment strategies; the state’s new initiative, Joint Admission Medical 
Program (JAMP,) and data findings from medical school diversity admissions.  




